
Members of the committee , 
I am writing you today to voice my opposition to SB941. 
  
This Bill was ill-conceived and rushed thru the Senate. 
The hearing process was Slanted towards passage. 
  
I would ask you to stop this bill in committee. 
  
It is not the will of the people. 
  
I talk to people at work that have no clue that this important legislation will not be up for a vote of the 
people. 
  
This legislation does nothing more than start a firearm registry, it is clear that special interests are at work 
here. 
  
I am indeed sorry that the Senator from Eugene feels the need to blame law abiding people for his 
personal tragedy. 
  
Our family has a tragedy also, we lost a son to gun violence, it was ruled (well that is all they thought they 
could get to stick) Manslaughter. 
  
This person is now out of jail. My point is that his time behind bars for his act was shorter than the 
proposed penalties of this regulation. 
  
This action will never stop any bad person from acting badly,  
  
I ask you to table this bill. if the people of this state want this they will file to do so. We have that process. 
  
thank you for your time. 
  
C.Ludwig 
7745 O'Neil rd. ne. 
Keizer, Or. 97303             
 


